Planning Counter

Subject: Subarea Plan

----- Original Message-----

From: Nancy McDaniel [mailto:nj.mcdee@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 7:56 PM

To: Joelle Greenland

Cc: Joelle Greenland

Subject: Subarea Plan

I am opposed to Adams County trying to get the city of Thornton to open up the reservior as a
park or recreation area. I find it highly impractical to think that the city would risk
liabilities and possible contamination to their water supply. That said, I oppose any parks
and open space between 73rd and 75th Avenue.



